
Mary Rose School                                                     7 February 2018 

 

Dear parents, 

Notice on Suspension of Classes in Prevention of the Spread of Flu 

 

1. In accordance to the announcement of the Education Bureau, in order to prevent the spread of flu 

in school, Chinese New Year Holiday will be started earlier than scheduled i.e. from 8th February, 

2018 (Thursday). Classes will be resumed on 23rd February, 2018 (Friday). 

2. The school will be continued to open on 8th -9th February (Thursday and Friday). Students who 

are in need may come back to school (please notify your child’s responsible social worker in 

advance). The school will arrange activities for student who are at school, no classes will be held 

for these two days. 

3. During the time of the suspension of classes, all school bus services will be cancelled. 

4. During the time of the suspension of classes, all lunch ordering services will not be provided. The 

school shall contact the lunch supplier to cancel the orderings for students. 

5. Please take note of the arrangements for activities that will be held during 8th February – 22nd 

February: 

a) All extra-curricular activities will be cancelled. For activities that are paid, substitute classes 

will be arranged. Please refer to further notification in due course. 

b) School Chinese New Year Activity (9/2): The activity will be rescheduled to 23rd February 

(Friday)  

c) Kwun Tong Shine Skills Centre Open Day (9/2): To be rearranged. Please refer to further 

notification in due course. 

6. Holiday homework will be distributed on 7th February (Wednesday). Parents please encourage 

your child to complete them. 

7. The suspension of classes is a preventative measure to help lessen the spread of disease by 

decreasing chances of social contact. Parents are encouraged to avoid bringing your child to 

places that are crowded e.g. children’s playground. 

8. For latest news regarding the suspension of classes, please pay attention to the radio and 

announcement from the school website.  

 

 

Mary Rose School 


